
Dear Parents, 
 

On Friday the 10th September we will be having our school assemblies online. 
This will give the school community an opportunity to come together and 
celebrate all of the wonderful learning that has been happening despite the 
current lockdown. Although these assemblies will not be as long as our onsite 
ones, they still allow students to see other year levels and share learnings 
across the school. We will also have an opportunity to recognise hard work and 
personal achievements with the giving of Recognition Awards. As we did last 
year, we will have our assemblies according to Grade letter so that there are 
representations from all levels at each assembly.  
 

 

The timetable is as follows: 
 

ñAò Grade assemblies - 1.00pm 

ñBò Grade assemblies - 2.00pm 

ñCò and ñDò Grade assemblies - 2.30pm 
 

 

Next week, on Thursday and Friday, we will be holding out Parent, Teacher and 
Student (PTS) interviews. With restrictions still in place, PTS will move online. 
Further information regarding PTS and instructions on how to access the 
booking system (PTO) will be sent to families via Operoo. Bookings are now 
open and will close on Wednesday 15th September. 
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Congratulations to all involved in our Book Week celebrations. It was great to see the children all 
engaged in the activities and wearing their costumes. A special thank you to the Literacy Leaders 
and Mrs Taylor in the library for all of their hard work. Although we arenôt all onsite, Mrs Taylor 
has still taken the time to decorate the library so that it is ready for when the children return. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, a big thank you to everyone in the community who is working so hard to keep us safe. I 
know that it is an extremely difficult time for families and that our students are missing school and 
their friends. Please make sure that you continue to communicate with classroom teachers if you 
have any concerns about your childôs learning. You can also contact the school if you have any 
other concerns that we might be able to support you with as we have a well resourced Wellbeing 
Team who are always happy to assist in any way that they can. 
 

Take care and we look forward to celebrating our students and their learning, at our school  
assemblies this Friday. 
 
Regards 

 

 

Karen Wilson 
Principal 
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Dates to Remember 
Dates are subject to change 

Thursday 16th September 
Parent/Teacher/Student Conversations (3.30pm to 7.30pm) 
End of term 3 

Friday 17th September 
Parent/Teacher/Student Conversations (8.30am to 12pm) 
NO SCHOOL FOR THE CHILDREN 

Monday 1st November 
SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY 
No School for the Children 

Monday 4th October  Term 4 commences at 8.45am 

SCHOOL UNIFORM TERM 4 
 
Typically in term 4 there is a change over from winter uniform to summer uniform. We 
recognise that the cold weather may still be with us at the start of term 4 and therefore the 
children may continue to wear the winter uniform, including hats for the first two weeks of 
the term. However if the weather is warm, we expect parents to make a sensible decision 
and send their children to school in summer uniform. This transition time from winter 
uniform to summer uniform is for the first two weeks of the term and it is expected that all 
children will be in FULL SUMMER UNIFORM by Monday October 18th.  



FEE STATEMENTS 2021 
 
Fees for Term 3 are now overdue. 
  
Fee payment Consent Form 2021 click here 
Fee payment options 2021 click here 
Direct Debit from Credit Card form 2021 click here 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sA1Dv0cqfsMbmWny-W2Y7WaJM3YqeVFz/view?usp=sharingC:/Users/karenf.DOM_ADMIN/Documents/Custom%20Office%20Templates
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DBi0IVFMQxLEp5zWv6h-xyztT6HwgI_4/view?usp=sharingC:/Users/karenf.DOM_ADMIN/Documents/Custom%20Office%20Templates
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HHRAnFF2frr7ezbbkexXAlvMpOD-yFC5/view?usp=sharing


 

 

Page 5 Term 3 - Week 9B  



 

 

Page 6 Term 3 - Week 9B  

 

 

 

 

The Wyndham City Council is running FREE ONLINE PARENT WEBINARS. 

This is a free webinar run by the Middle Years Working Group Partners for Parents and Carers offering 

knowledge around what Services and Support are available for your children (8-12yrs) 

This webinar is for parents who: 

 Have concerns about their child connecting with friends and readjusting to school life and 

interest in school post lockdowns 

 IŀǾŜ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŜƳƻǘƛƻƴǎ ƻǊ ƛƴŎǊŜŀǎŜŘ ŀƴȄƛŜǘȅ 

 Want to understand what supports and services are available for my child and for me as a 

parent/carer 

 Want to know how to access these services 

 Want to know where to go to get more information 

 

DAY WEBINAR 

 

EVENING WEBINAR 


